
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Saturday, September 19, 2020 10:17 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-19 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Crystal Lavallee 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
I Am Compelled 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
To whom it may concern, 
 
It was brought to my attention in the Niagara News that the Niagara Peninsula Energy Inc has applied to 
raise the electricity distribution rates from $2.81 / month to $7.16 / month.  
 
This is a 254.8% increase, during COVID where many people are already struggling to put food on their 
tables for their families and pay their bills. 
 
This is NOT acceptable. 
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